
Ka Pilina Noʻeau II
Parent Workshop

Build up your skills to help
your child excel in STEM!

Join us in our Parent Workshop series!
The Ka Pilina Noʻeau II parent workshops
teach mathematics concepts through
Hawaiian and local culture to help
parents become more confident in
supporting children's math and science
learning at home. Our hands-on activities
can be easily done at home and can be
applied to everyday activities.

Open House (in-person)
September 26, 2022 , Monday
5:30-7:30 in the Pauoa
Elementary cafeteria

1 hour weekly virtual sessions 
You pick one day to attend, either
Monday or Friday, times TBA

Oct. 10 or Oct. 14 
Oct. 17 or Oct. 21
Oct. 24 or Oct. 28
Oct. 31 or Nov. 4
Nov. 7 or Nov. 11
Nov. 14 or Nov. 18
Nov. 21
Nov. 28 or Dec. 2
Dec. 5 or Dec. 9 (1.5 hrs)

Participants will be polled to
determine the best virtual
implementation times.

Who can participate?
Parents/Caregivers of Pauoa
Elementary students. Priority to
Kindergarten and Grade 1
parents.

Fall 2022

Tentative Schedule



@kapilinanoeau

Registration

Past Event Photos

Requirements

What do parent
participants have to say?

Deadline to
register is Sept. 19,
2022.

Did you get snapped at our
last event? Check out the
photos below and also our
social media to see if you
were snapped!

"We learned about pattern,
algorithms other math

subjects, new ways of doing
math and connections to
the Hawaiian culture. We
enjoyed learning through

activities rather than
instruction."

Ka Pilina No'eau II is a 3-year project funded by the U.S. Department of Education, Native
Hawaiian Education Program, to improve mathematics and science outcomes for K-5th

grade students (Award #S362A200037). Preference may be given to students who identify
as Native Hawaiian.

Questions or comments? Contact Yoko at
kitami@hawaii.edu. 



To register for this Parent Workshop Series, click here!

www.kapilinanoeau.org  |  kpnoeau@hawaii.edu

What else will I get?

Parents must sign consent forms to participate.
Kindergarten and Grade 1 students whose parents
participate in the KPN2 Parent Workshop series will have
priority enrollment in our KPN2 afterschool classes
(beginning November 7). Priority does NOT guarantee
acceptance, and classes are contingent upon available
teachers.

You will receive $10 for each
session you attend. You will
also receive math and
science activity kits to
use at home ($100 value)
Lunch/dinner will be
provided during our in-
person sessions.

Are there any fees?

The workshops are
FREE and your
child/ren are
welcome to come
togehter.

Why should we 
come?
Try out STEM
activities to do with
your children at
home, meet parents,
and gain tips on how
to support your child
in STEM!

https://forms.gle/BwC1WZ8oxv7Sncxz5

